From: Jessica Peralta <

To: "panel_ea@legco.gov.hk" <panel_ea@legco.gov.hk>

Date: Friday, November 23, 2018 02:11PM

Subject: Support Letter for the Municipal Waste Scheme

Dear Legislative Committee members,

My name is Jessica Peralta, a permanent Hong Kong resident, and I am writing to express my support for the Municipal Solid Waste Scheme.

As shown by the experience of Seoul and Taipei, the passing of this bill will dramatically decrease the waste in Hong Kong. Now more than ever, our single-use habits and the waste we create is a worldwide crisis. Change may be met with some challenges but is necessary.

Hong Kong has always been proud to call itself a World City, and it will continue to be if we start thinking about how we can do our part in shaping a better, greener future for Hong Kong. I am confident that should the Legco pass this bill, we will continue to hold our status as "Asia's World City".

Regards, Jessica Peralta

Get Outlook for iOS